ARP ESSER Plan — Latta Public Schools

Question 1: How will the LEA use the 20% of funds reserved under section
2001(e)(1) of the ARP Act to address the academic impact of 1ost instructional
time through the implementation of evidence-based interventions, such as summer
learning or summer enrichment , extended day, comprehensive afterschool
programs, ot extended school year?

20% Set Agide will be used as follows:

- Alpha Plus OAS Standards Aligned Reading and Math Curriculum and Benchmarking —
to accelerate narrowing of gap created by learning loss due to COVID-19
- After School Tutoring - to provide remediation for learning loss.

Question 2: How will the LEA spend its remaining ARP ESSER fund consistent
with section 2001(e)(2) of the ARP Act?

Remainder of ESSER IIT Funds will be spend on some or all of the following:

- Salaries

- Utilities (Gas, Water, & Electric)

- Replacement of outdated HVAC Units

- Professional Development tied to COVID and Learning Loss

- Stipends for Staff to Attend Aforementioned Professional Development

- Smart TV’s for Classrooms

- Chromebooks/Laptops for Students

- Laptops/Desktop Computers for Teachers

- Adaptive technology for students with disabilities to assist with remote learning
- Mastery Prep ACT software



Question 3: How will the LEA ensure that interventions, including but not limited
to those implemented under section 2001(e)(1) of the ARP Act addressing the
academic impact of lost instructional time, will respond to the academic, social,
emotional, and mental health needs of all students, and particularly those students
disproportionately impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic, including students from
low-income families, students of color, English learners, children with disabilities,
students experiencing homelessness, children in foster care, and migratory
students?

- Through benchmarking and other assessments, Latta Public Schools will survey student
learning loss and other needs of all students, particularly those who have been
disproportionately impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic. Data-driven decisions will be
made regarding best practices to assist all students.

*Public Input: Latta Public Schools invites all stakeholders to provide input
on the ARP ESSER plan by emailing Wendy Norton at
wnorton@latta.ki2.ok.us, or by calling 580-332-2092.




